
   Gordon Head Middle School 

Wednesday 

November 1, 2017 

 

 

A warm welcome to the TTOCs: Ms. Brisbin and Mr. Anderson 

                           ********************************************************  

FIRST: A HUGE “THANK YOU!” to Soldis and Bethany who went to 60 neighbourhood houses yesterday and 

collected several totes full of non-perishable food items for our We Scare Hunger campaign! 

Friday is the last day to bring in food for the We Scare Hunger/Fill the Grizzly Den!  Let’s fill up the den 

with food!!  Thank you for the many donations so far! 

The Hollow Log will be closed at lunch today. Enjoy your Halloween treats!  

 

There will be a Team leader meeting today at lunch. 

 

Tomorrow is Hot Lunch day: pizza will be served.  Each teacher has a list of students who have purchased 

hot lunch for tomorrow. 

 

DANCE 

Dance Performance Group rehearsals today and tomorrow at 12:15 in the Drama/Dance Room 

 

SPORTS: 

Basketball 

All grade 6/7 Recreational Boys on Team 2, please go to Ms. Smith's room at recess for a very quick 

meeting. 

 

All grade 6/7 Competitive Girls on Ms. Smith's team, please go to her room at recess for a very brief 

meeting. 

 

Congratulations to the Grade 6/7 Girls Competitive Basketball Team who played a nail biting game last night 

against PCS.  What a fantastic effort made by all of you!  Way to go girls!  Next practice will be Thursday 

after school from 3:00 - 4:30. 

 

7/8 Boys Rec Practice at noon today 

7/8 Boys Competitive (GH#1) GAME vs Royal Oak after school today at 3:45.  

7/8 Boys Competitive (GH#2) GAME today, 3:45 at Glanford; please meet in the foyer after school. 

7/8 Girls Competitive GAME vs Royal Oak after school today at 5:15.  

Tomorrow after school:  6/7 Girls Competitive and  Rec PRACTICE. 

 

We need scorekeepers for tonight’s games.  We have a double header.  If anyone is able to scorekeep, 

especially our Grade 8s, please let Ms. Smith know as soon as possible. 


